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COVID-19 second booster dose available 
 

The Nunatsiavut Government wishes to advise that a second COVID-19 
vaccine booster is now available to all eligible residents of the five Labrador 
Inuit communities. 
 
Public health officials are administering the vaccine in each of the 
communities. Those who have yet to receive their first booster can still do so 
through their respective public health office. 
 
For more information, please contact your local public health office: 
 

Nain   709-922-2962 
Hopedale  709-933-3894 
Postville  709-479-9842 
Makkovik  709-923-2340 
Rigolet  709-947-3321 

 
 


